
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on:  April 10, 2019 

 
To: Mayor and Town Council 

Via: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

From: Josh Martin, Director of Planning, Zoning & Building 

Re: An Approach to Zoning Reform and Process Improvement in the Town of Palm Beach, 

Florida 

 

Date: March 7, 2019 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION  

 

Staff recommends that Town Council consider the attached approach to zoning reform and 

process improvement in the Town of Palm Beach, Florida.   

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

Please see attached information as provided by Staff related to the approach to zoning reform 

and process improvement in the Town of Palm Beach, Florida.  This presentation was given by 

Staff at the February 19, 2019 Planning and Zoning Commission meeting, during which the 

Planning and Zoning Commission unanimously voted to recommend the attached approach to 

Town Council for its consideration. 

 

Attachment 

 

JLM:  JLM 

 

cc: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

 Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 

 Wayne Bergman, Assistant Director, Planning, Zoning, and Building Department 


